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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING -- CONSIDER APPLICATION TO CREATE 
“BELLAMY” WATER DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM; APPLICATION #20070808BEL; 
APN 157-171-043 and 157-171-044; 5457 Quail Meadow Drive, Carmel Valley 

 
Hearing Date/Time:  January 6, 2009 beginning at 11:00 AM  
 
Location: MPWMD Conference Room, 5 Harris Court, Building “G”, Monterey (Ryan 

Ranch)   
 
This letter is written to inform you that the staff Hearing Officer of the Monterey Peninsula 
Water Management District (MPWMD or District) is scheduled to conduct a public hearing on 
the above referenced application at the time and location noted above.  Approval of the 
application would enable use of a water well on APN 157-171-043 to provide landscape 
irrigation on two parcels owned by the same persons, in compliance Monterey County zoning 
ordinances.  The MPWMD staff recommendation is approval of the application.  
 
The complete information package for this public hearing will be available for review on the 
District’s website and at the District office no later than Friday, January 2, 2009 (see letterhead).  
If you are unable to attend the hearing, written comments should be received at the District office 
not later than 4:30 PM on Monday, January 5, 2009.  Please note that any public hearing may 
potentially be continued to a different date, time, and/or location.  No additional mailed notice 
will be given for any such continued hearing.  Notices and information related to Water 
Distribution System hearings are available at the District office and on the District’s website:   
http://www.mpwmd.dst.ca.us/ceqa/ceqa.htm.  Please contact Henrietta Stern at 831/658-5621 or 
henri@mpwmd.dst.ca.us if you have questions. 
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